
Sports Advisory Committee – Softball  
Oct. 11, 2010 
 
Roll Call:  
Present 

 Lee Haws, Bill Molton, James Driggers, Mark Stener, Becky Barris, and Rick Sharp  

Not Present 

 Bob Varner, Shelly Arrendondo, Ed McQuade, and Brent Rincon 

Division by sport or by school 
Discussion 
Lee -  
James – Petition up 
Becky – should be able to go up or down.  Softball teams struggle up north, but basketball team will not 
petition down. 
Rick – there are softball schools and schools that just put a team together.  Better for kids to be able to  
Bill – Mobility of program, 1-A programs cannot go anywhere 
Mark – Petitioning down is troubling.  There could be a lot of trouble if teams are allowed to petition 
down. 

Direction/VOTE 
Lee – Up only by sport 
James – Up only by school 
Becky – Up only by sport 
Rick – Choose to go up and down by sport 
Bill – Up only by sport 
Mark – Up only by sport 

Sport by-laws 
Discussion 
Bill – Wants to know if a field is available, teams should be able to do more than just soft toss. 
Dean – if there is less state tournaments than it is doable, but right now it is hard with seven state 
tournaments going at the same time. 
 
Discussion – next meeting and trying to decide on the next meeting.   
Discussion – what will happen if petitioning down is allowed. 
Discussion – Double Elimination Tournament/Site/ 
 Rose Mofford is a good location for the 1A-3A State Tournament 
 
 
 


